


SPONSORSHIP
PROPOSAL

Welcome to the Warriors Football and Cheer Youth League

Dear Prospective Sponsor,

We are excited to present you with the opportunity to become a part of the Warriors
Football and Cheer Youth League family. Our league is dedicated to nurturing the
physical, mental, and emotional growth of young athletes in our community through
football and cheerleading. We believe in fostering a positive, inclusive, and safe
environment where every child can learn the importance of teamwork, discipline,
and sportsmanship.

As we embark on another exhilarating season, we are reaching out to businesses
and individuals like you who share our passion for youth development and
community engagement. Your sponsorship will not only support the dreams and
aspirations of our young athletes but will also provide your organization with
valuable community exposure and association with a beloved local sports program.

Join us in our mission to create memorable experiences for our players,
cheerleaders, and their families, while making a lasting impact on our community.
Together, we can inspire the next generation of leaders both on and off the field.

Thank you for considering supporting the Warriors Football and Cheer Youth
League.

Warm regards,
Kevin Madden

President
Warriors Football and Cheer Association



SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES

Your support for Acworth Warriors Football & Cheer, a 501(c)(3) non-profit, is tax-deductible. As a sponsor, you
not only aid our youth football and cheer programs but also benefit from a tax deduction. Upon your receiving your
sponsorship a formal acknowledgment of your contribution will be provided for your tax records. We thank you for
your generous support and for making a positive impact in our community.

$10,000 $5.000

$2,500 $1,000

$500 $150

*2X2 BANNER (BLEACHERS)
**3X8 BANNER (FENCE) 2X4 BANNER (BLEACHERS)
***8§15 CONCESSION STAND ALLOWANCE




THANK YOU

Thank you sincerely for your generous support of the Warriors
Youth Football and Cheer Organization. Your contribution is crucial
to our success and the positive impact on our young athletes.

We look forward to the possibility of your continued involvement. If
interested in further support, please feel free to contact us at the
details in this proposal. We are confident in the ongoing success of
our events, thanks to the support from partners like you.

CONTACT US

KRISTEN PRATHER CASANDRA VANN
(Treasurer) (Vice President)
(404-313-9145) (678-907-7757)

www.acworthwarriors.com
contact@warriors.com



